
OHIO
ALERTS 

TRAINING

OHIO’S PUBLIC NOTIFICATION SYSTEMS

Through the support of its member organizations, the Ohio AMBER 
Alert Advisory Council provides a course tailored for communication 
and dispatch personnel, and enforcement officers who respond to 
calls where an alert may be applicable.

Learn more about utilizing Ohio's 
public notification systems.

To schedule free training for your agency, call 614-799-5971 
or email: AlertsTraining@dps.ohio.gov

Training provides information on:

•	 Alert activation process, 

•	 Alert activation criteria for each type 
of alert,

•	 Critical information to be obtained by 
first responders,

•	 Alert entry into LEADS and other 
regional information sharing systems, 
and 

•	 Resources available to your agency.




